
NORTHERN PROVINCIAL FESTIVAL 2014

York Minster

Saturday 11th October 2014

Children’s Workshop

The Children’s Workshop (for children aged 4-11) is FREE, but we do ask

parents of children wishing to take part to complete the attached Form and

send it to the Workshop Organiser as soon as possible. This is to help us make

sure that there are sufficient Workshop Leaders to help your child get as much

out of the Workshop as possible.

On arrival children taking part should be brought to the Minster Chapter

House by their parent or another responsible adult (the door is off the north

transept, down on the left from entering the Minster). The Workshop will

begin at 11.30am and continue during the first part of the mass: the children

will return to join the rest of the congregation at the Offertory. After mass,

children MUST be collected by a parent from St George’s Chapel, across the

Minster from the Chapter House. The Minster is a large building, and for the

children’s safety they will not be allowed to wander off alone.

The safety and care of the children who attend the Workshop is of paramount

importance. All volunteers at the Workshop will have undergone Child

Protection Procedures similar to those in place in your own parish. If you

would like any further information, please contact the Festival Child

Protection Co-ordinator (details below).

Illnesses

Please Note - For the welfare of all those taking part, children and young

people with infectious illnesses should not attend the Workshop.

Return the Reply Slip

Please complete the Reply Slip to the right, detach it, and send it to The

Festival Child Protection Co-ordinator at the address below.

Safe From Harm - Children Friendly

The Northern Provincial Festival takes seriously the safety and well-being of your

child. A copy of the Festival’s Child Protection Policy may be obtained by writing

to The Festival Child Protection Co-ordinator, St Augustine’s Vicarage,

Redthorpe Close, Bolton BL2 2PQ, enclosing a SAE.

Reply Slip
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Full name of child/young person

Age:

Address:

Home Phone No:

Please give details of any medical conditions (e.g. asthma, diabetes,

allergies, dietary needs) or disability that may be affected by this

activity:

One form per child, please



Mobile telephone number in case of emergency:

(..................................................)

I have read the above information and I give permission for:

..................................................................................................

to take part in the Children’s Workshop.

I give my consent to any medical treatment that may be

necessary in the event of an emergency.

Signature of parent/guardian:

..................................................................................................

Date: 

When completed, this Reply Slip should be returned to:

The Festival Child Protection Co-ordinator, 

9 Redthorpe Close, Bolton, BL2 2PQ

This consent form should be retained by the Workshop Organiser on the

day.
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